Blair M. Haines, Jr.

Nursing Scholarship Committee
195 East Gravel Lane

Romney, WV 26757

(304) 822-5064

December 19, 2014

Dear Guidance Counselor or Principal:

For close to 30 years, the South Branch Voiture # 1535 40/8 has been awarding
nursing scholarships for nursing students in the Eastern Panhandle.

Eligible students are high school seniors or college freshmen from the Eastern
Panhandle counties of Berkeley, Morgan, Hampshire, Mineral, Hardy, Grant and
Pendleton.

This is an annual lump sum award depending on funds available and is awarded to
a successful applicant in his/her second semester after receiving acknowledgement from
his/her school of enrollment in a nursing program.

If you have a male or female student interested, have them write or call me for
more information or an application. Even though this is an annual scholarship, further
correspondence will be not be mailed due to growing expenses. Please retain this
information for future reference.

We would appreciate any extra effort to recruit applicants.
Sincerely,
Jocie Hoiss (Bie
Blair M. Haines, Jr.
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